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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Ref: Non-Uniform Days in 2022/23 Academic Year 
 
As is tradition, this academic year we have calendared in three days where Year 7-11 students are 
given the opportunity to come to school not in uniform, in exchange for making a £2 donation on each 
occasion to the good cause or charity nominated for that day.   
 
The dates for this year are: 

- Friday 18th November 2022 (Children in Need) 
- Friday 3rd February 2023 (House Charities*) 
- Friday 17th March 2023 (Comic Relief) 

 
*Our Heads of House, in consultation with the Student Leadership Team for each house, will be choosing 
their charities by student vote before the end of this half-term. 
 
Last year we simplified the process by asking that donations were made via ParentPay and we would 
like to do the same this year. 
 
Every student will have a payment item on ParentPay inviting a maximum contribution of £6 for this 
year, against which you can make your donations at any time. Payment can be made in one go or in 
three separate instalments of £2. 
 
Tutors will still have a list of students who have made a donation and will remind students nearer the 
time. If you are unable to use ParentPay, please contact our Finance Team to discuss an alternative 
approach. 
 
Thank you for your support in helping us to simplify the administration of these days. Every year we 
raise a large amount of money for charity through non-uniform days and we are very proud to have 
been able to support so many worthwhile local and national causes.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Tim Broadhouse 
Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 


